
Aesthetics subcommittee: Charge approved at December 2017 UUFEC Board Meeting 
Subcommittee of Facilities, Headed by Fred Boyer, Facilities Chair 
-Julie, Jane, Kathy & Sandi 
  
The aesthetics subcommittee aims to enhance the visual appearance of the church to better reflect 
our UU and UUFEC values, identity and history. 
  
The Aesthetics committee has responsibility and authority for: 
-Decorating: including, but not limited to, adding new decorations and furniture and moving existing 
furniture and decorations 
-Bulletin Board posting 
  
Works closely with (e.g., must consult with on any changes) 
-Music Director (Cecile Lindegren) for Harmony room 
-RE leadership on RE rooms 
-Librarian (Winky Sweet) on Library 
  
The subcommittee is very open to aesthetic suggestions from church members. We will make 
ourselves available to church members to solicit input. 
  
Individual church members do not have authority to make decorating decisions independent of the 
aesthetics subcommittee.  
  
What needs Board approval? 
-Changing paint color 
-Removing larger pieces of art 
-Major landscaping change


